
From: Mary Maiorano
To: Martha Cameron
Cc: Carolyn Parrish
Subject: Letter of Resignation
Date: June 27, 2024 2:40:04 PM

On behalf of George Carlson.

Dear Martha,

Thanks for the note.  Please allow me to submit my written notice of resignation from the Heritage
Committee for your consideration as you know I have commenced my new duties in the Mayor’s
office and now must resign.

Allow me to thank the Committee and staff for a wonderful 24 year run on this Committee which
must be some kind of record!  Speaking for both the Mayor and myself, we remain strong
supporters of Mississauga’s Heritage assets and look forward to supporting the Heritage Advisory in
its future endeavors.  Best wishes to all for continued success.

Cheers,
George Carlson
Chief of Staff
Office of Mayor Parrish
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